Monica Schultz

Subject: FW: Online Form Submittal: Email City Clerk's Office

From: david.j.marsek(@mscserviuce.com

Message: Maintenance Service Corp. is a neighbor to the north of Elite Environmental and have complained
many time to the City of West Allis about the smell that originates for the building at 356 - 60 S. Curtis Road.
City of West Allis never gives me a answer, just we will look into it? This is a similar problem that Advances
Waste is experiencing over by Miler Brewery/ Harley Davidson Headquarters off Highland. My employees and
customers always ask me " What Is That Smell'? I tell them it is coming from that waste treatment company.
Please feel free contact me: David Marsek 414 - 573 - 3597



